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BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

August 31, 2021
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All trustees and
Fiscal Officer (FO) were present.
Visitors: Amonie Shane Akens, Bob Wess, Don Watkins, BJ Cottrill

Trustee Mack made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and the bank
statement. Trustec Hupp seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that the amount $8,558.80
is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6244 08/30/2021 BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL $837.49
6245 08/30/2021 JENNIE DUVAL $1,046.58
6246 08/30/2021  JOHN E HOFFER $453.31
6247 08/30/2021 BENJAMIN C HUPP $727.74
6248 08/30/2021 STUART MACK $608.87
6249 08/30/2021 BARBARA L SELEGUE $308.11
6250 08/30/2021 DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN  $726.62
6251 08/30/2021 DONALD W WATKINS $822.20
6252 08/30/2021 BEN HUPP $450.00
6253 08/30/2021 STUART MACK $331.22
6254 08/30/2021 JENNIE DUVAL $450.00
6255 08/30/2021  Daniel VanBuren $225.00
6256 08/30/2021 HYDRO SUPPLY COMPANY $56.36
6257 08/30/2021  Goss Supply Co. $528.00
6258 08/30/2021 ZEMBA BROS, INC $125.00
6259 08/30/2021  Englefield Oil Co. $692.15
6260 08/30/2021  Bureau of Workers' Compensation  $105.80
6261 08/30/2021  Small's Asphalt Paving, Inc. $64.35
$8,558.80

Guest Speaker None
Correspondence Trustee Mack received the prints for the building back from Graber’s. He will take them to the

county for approval. Will put out for bid after next meeting.

Tree fell on fence around playground. Will need to call Lowe’s for repair.
FIRE Fire prevention officer should be split up the same as the split for fire runs instead of 1 fire department
covering the whole township. This will be further discussed for next year’s contract.
SAFETY Having trouble with 2 trucks. Large green dump truck won’t hold air and red truck ABS light is on.
Both vehicles will go in for repair,
ZONING INSPECTOR: Zoning inspector was not in attendance.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Trustee VanBuren talked to Small’s but they do not have us on the schedule yet.
Public Comment: Bob Wess asked about parking for the church’s charity event. The trustees said it would be ok
to park in the township lot.

Residents living on Bryson RD, also representing Christian Life Center on Linnville RD would like to do
something for the community and would like to know what the needs of the area are.

oard adjourned at 7:35pm
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I)mste.alslupp,inade a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. With

BE.E»HBPT’I’{PI'E:SM;{IJ J " Stuart Mack-Vice President
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niel VinBuren- Trustee Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer



